Kim Prestwood

5 Warborough Road
Churston Ferrers
Brixham

TQS o)y

24t July 2024

Dear Kim

I’m writing to express our thanks following the installation of new LED floodlights at Astley Park, the home of
Brixham RFC.

We are delighted with the outcome. Our new floodlights are brilliant! Literally! The quality of the lighting we
will now enjoy for playing rugby at night or in low light conditions will be of the highest order.

This was a significant investment for the club and it took a lot of due diligence for us to be comfortable we
were doing the right thing. I'm grateful to you for your patience and generosity with your time and
information as you helped educate us. Sports Lighting are very clearly experts in this field. The planning and
installation were delivered in a first class manner. You liaised exceptionally well with representatives from
Brixham RFC and were flexible in your approach.

Thank you once again. We would highly recommend Sports Lighting to any sports venues looking to up their
lighting game.

I'm looking forward to our first evening game where we will be able to enjoy our new lights in their full glory.

Yours sincerely
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Ken Rudge
Club Treasurer
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